
Sheriff's Office Announces Town Hall Meetings

by Bend Weekly News Sources

	The Deschutes County Sheriff's Office has announced they will hold four town hall meetings in October,
designed to provide an opportunity for residents to learn about their sheriff's office and the November 7
elections.
 	The agenda will include accomplishments, budget and future issues -- permenant funding.  A question and
answer session will follow the presentation.
 	Meetings will be held:
 	October 10 at 6:00 p.m. at the Terrebonne Community School, 119 B Ave., Terrebonne
 	October 11 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sisters Sheriff's Substation, 703 N. Larch, Sisters
 	October 18 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sheriff's Office, 63333 W. Highway 20, Bend
      	October 19 at 6:00 p.m. at the La Pine Substation, 51340 Highway 97, La Pine
 	For more information, call 541.388.6659
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